
 
 

Website Accessibility Declaration 
 

Microsoft is committed to accessibility, and strives to make accessible websites and technology so that 

everyone, including people with disabilities, can achieve more and enable us to realize our mission to 

empower everyone.  

This website is designed with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0, Level AA principles 

in mind. Israel Standard 5568 – “Website Content Accessibility Guidelines” is based on WCAG 2.0. To 

that end, the website supports navigability and access for users with disabilities in a number of ways, 

including: 

• Support for navigation by keyboard 

• Alternative text is provided as appropriate for images  

• Support for browser-based zoom controls that resize text  

• Color contrast to make it easier for users to view content 

• Subtitles 

• Reducing flashing content  

• Providing assistance to help users avoid and correct mistakes 

 

Microsoft continuously works to improve accessibility of our websites to benefit all our customers, 

including those with disabilities.   

Please note that third party content on the website may not be within Microsoft’s control.  

We update our website frequently and strive to make new content accessible. If, despite our efforts, you 

experience any issues with new or existing content on the website, please contact us so that we can 

help you:  

Accessibility Coordinator: Ofer Nir  

ofnir@microsoft.com   

 

This site was tested using the following screen readers: 

• Microsoft Narrator with Microsoft Edge Chromium 

• NVDA with Google Chrome 

 

This declaration was last updated in August 2020. 
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